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Please pass this bill! Supporting the building of more manufactured homes, and 

reducing hindrances to projects involving these dwellings to address homelessness 

across Oregon, is sorely needed. Provisions within the bill to protect tenants from 

rising costs will also help efforts to increase the availability of low-income housing. 

We have a housing crisis in Oregon, and we need to take common sense actions like 

this to solve it 


